
 

For Local 8 Members at Central Pierce Fire and Rescue 

May 18, 2022 
 

Contract Bargaining Survey 
 
Contract bargaining begins soon.  Please fill out this online survey so we will know what your 
priorities and concerns are.  Complete your survey by Friday, May 27th.  
 
Survey results will be reviewed at a virtual meeting on June 1 at 5 p.m.  Meeting information will be 
emailed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Union Representative, Leslie Liddle at leslie@opeiu8.org 
 
Your shop stewards are Diane Hyatt and Jessica Resop. 
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